
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           21 October 2017 15:57
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Shane Maguire
 
Name: Shane
Surname: Maguire

 
 
Message:
I feel that this framework is important and will have great impact on the future of the country, as a result, I
feel Drogheda, Co. Louth should have more prominence in the overall plan.
 
Thank you.
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